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Massimo Fusillo (Cosenva)
Via Tasso, Napoli, Italia

19 September 1988

Dear Colleague,

With the considerable help of my colleagues ANTONIO
SCARCELLA and PATRIZIA LIVIABELLA-FURIANI I write to inform yOU
of a sequel to the 1976 International Conference on the Ancient
Novel (ICAN), to be held at Dartmouth College July 23-29, 1989.

Your work is already known to me and my colleagues. I have
Dr. Liviabella-Furiani to thank for your address.

You will note the scope of the conference, as well as the* range of-participants,  exemplified, we hope, by the advisory
committeee.

I write now to ask if you would be willing to offer acommunication. Subvention may be available, though our funds are
limited. If you have any questions about the conference, I wouldvery much welcomd hearing from you.

With my best %,ishes,

Ypurs sincerely,

(Prof.) JUmes Tatum
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